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 <GO TO LIST= 
If you have any questions regarding the following areas, please feel free to contact the 

appropriate contact person(s) listed below: 

u DEPARTMENT CONTACT PHONE EMAIL 
 

Board President 
 

Marlene Shaw 352-650-4521 marleneshaw36@gmail.com 

Brotherhood Larry Jasper   813-404-5616 lmjasper@reagan.com 

Budget & Finance Marilyn Rosenberg   203-258-0276 
 

marrose55@gmail.com 

Building & Ground Bill Hager   813-464-5004   billhagerinsure@aol.com 

 
Caring Marty Reiman 

352-688-1234 
(Cell: 352-442-2828) 

mreiman1@tampabay.rr.com 
 

Chai Lights News Kenneth Becker  chailightsnewsletter@gmail.com 

Cultural Arts Moshe Plager 352-359-9308 michael86724@hotmail.com 

Donations Office Staff 352-686-7034 administrator@tbdfl.org 

Financial Sec. Beth Wurzbacher 352-428-5683 Bawurzbac@yahoo.com 

Education Karen Moore 352-340-5445 lammoose19@gmail.com 

Fundraising Mickie Fligleman 352-597-7393 mickiefligleman@gmail.com 

Gift Shop Dalia Baez 352-403-6558 Dalia1to1@hotmail.com 

Life Cycle Events Interim Rabbi Karen Tashman 352-686-7034(Office)  

Membership Ellie Catcher 352-200-8008 ellieandgoldie@gmail.com 

 
Outreach & PR Nava Cohen 407-864-5115   navaecohen@gmail.com 

 
Rabbi Interim Rabbi Karen Tashman 352-686-7034(Office)  

Religious School   Heidi Shilensky 561-310-4370 heidishilensky@gmail.com 

Ritual Judith Elkin 352-799-5342 chefjudy2@aol.com 

Safety & Security Larry Jasper   813-404-5616 lmjasper@reagan.com 

Sisterhood Becky Stewart 570-982-4483 rivkah00@yahoo.com 

Strategic Planning Carolann Sitroon 352-556-2444 carolal@noln.com 

Treasurer, Dues Arlene Roth 352-684-2682 arnarl@aol.com 

    

   Revised March 20, 2023/  KB 
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  Upd 20230430 / KB 

Exec. Board 
Mtg.     

11:00am 
PotLuck 
6:00pm       

Inter-
generational 

Shabbat Service 
w/ Rabbi 
Tashman 
7:00pm 

 

ONLINE 
Hebrew 
classes 

 
Ritual Mtg     

1:00pm  
 

ONLINE 
Hebrew Classes      

BNI        
7:00am 

Weekend 
Blessings 
10:00am  

Sisterhood 
Game night 

7:00pm       

Yom 
Yerushalayim   

ONLINE 
Hebrew 
classes      

 

No 
Religious 

School   
 
 

Building & 
Grounds 

Mtg.  
1:00pm    

Last Day of 
Religious 

School   
9:30am  

Congregational 
Meeting 
12:00pm  

 
Torah Study 

09:00am 
Shabbat 
Service 

10:00am  
Lag B´Omer 

at TBD 
7:00pm 

Relgious 
School 

09:30am  
Teen Game 
Afternoon 
12:00pm 

Erev Shabbat 
Service Trad. 

7:30pm 

Erev Shabbat 
Service 
7:30pm 

 

Erev Shabbat 
Service w/ 

Rabbi 
Tashman 
7:30pm 

 

ONLINE 
Hebrew 
classes   

TBD board 
Mtg. 

7:30pm 

 
ONLINE 
Hebrew 
Classes      

BNI         
7:00am 

Weekend 
Blessings 
10:00am         

NAMI 
classes.  
6:00pm 

 
 Brotherhood 

Meeting 
7:00pm  

Rosh 
Chodesh  - 

Silvan 
6:00pm 

Lag B´omer  
Caring Com. 

Mtg.      
1:00pm 

Fundraising 
Com. Mtg 
3:00pm   

NAMI Classes 
6:00pm 

 

NAMI 
Classes 
6:00pm 

ONLINE 
Hebrew classes  

BNI        
7:00am 

Weekend 
Blessings 
10:00am        

Sisterhood 
Board Mtg 

7:00pm 

 ONLINE 
Hebrew 
classes  

Cultural 
Arts mtg.      
7:00pm    

Torah Study 
09:00am 
Shabbat 

Service w/ 
Rabbi 

Tashman 
10:00am  

 
Torah Study 

09:00am 
Shabbat 
Service 

10:00am 
Footloose 

Fling 
special 
6:30pm 

ONLINE 
Hebrew 
Classes       

BNI         
7:00am 

Weekend 
Blessings 
10:00am         

M-ship Com. 
Mtg.        

3:00pm 

Shavuot & 
Yizkor 

Torah Study 
09:00am 
Shabbat 

Service w/ 
Rabbi 

Tashman 
10:00am  

 ONLINE 
Hebrew 
classes    

 

Brotherhood: 
Mother´s Day 

Brunch 
10:00pm 

 
No  Religious 

School    
 

NAMI 
Classes 
6:00pm 



   

 
 

May 14 Mother´s Day Brunch 
May 21 Congregational meeting 
May 27 Shavuot Celebration at TBD 

June 12 -16 Camp Chesed 
June 25 Cultural Arts Movie 

Contributions to the 
Chai Lights Newsletter  

Contributions to the next Chai 
Lights Newsletter, should be at 

emailed to the email address  

chailightsnewsletter@gmail.com 
 latest on the 20th, in the 

current month. 
/ Kindly, Your editor.  

We have many events planned throughout the year, so start saving the date 
on your calendar for some of these upcoming events at Temple Beth David. 
Follow our weekly information email <The Weekly Wrap= for more info ! 



Chai Lights - January, Tevet - Shevat, 5780 page 22 

THE YAD CONNECTION 
Temple Beth David9s Live Streaming Service! 

Our service times are as follows: 
Friday nights at 7:30pm 

Saturday mornings at 10:00am 
To view any of our online live-streaming services, simply go to our 

website at www.tbdfl.org 
On the top of the page, click on "Watch Live Service" and follow the 

directions. Then, sit back and ENJOY! 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Top three reasons why you should log in to our live streaming service. 
1. There is no synagogue in your area. 
2. You are curious as to what a TBD service looks like. 
3. You are unable to travel for any reason. 

 
 
 

13158 Antelope St. Spring Hill, FL 34609  (352) 686-7034  www.tbdfl.org 
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After a busy April, May promises to be no less jam-packed 
with great Temple events for all ages.  

The fun begins on Saturday, May 6, when we will be 
celebrating Lag b9Omer outdoors with a Havdalah service, 
live music, a bon-fire, s9mores and, most amazingly, a 
mortgage-burning! Yes, that9s right, we have paid off our 
mortgage. Kicked off by a legacy donation from Shelly and 
Ruth Alter, many of you have contributed to this important 
key to our financial security.  

This should serve as a reminder to each of us to remember 
TBD in our estate planning. Even a small percentage can 
make a huge difference to the continuation of Jewish life on the Nature Coast. Look for 
more information about our Legacy program soon. 

For teens, we will be offering another Teen Gaming Day, with an added bonus- 
painting, on Sunday May 7 from noon-4. Pizza lunch and snacks provided. 

For women, Sisterhood will be having a Game Night at 7 PM on May 11.  Rosh 
Chodesh will be offered at 6 PM on May 22; a dairy potluck supper and discussion of 
the new month of Sivan will be held.  

The Mel Greene Brotherhood will once again be hosting all TBD Women for a 
complimentary Mother9s Day Brunch starting at 10 am on Sunday, May 14. Men and 
all non-TBD members are also invited for $20 per person; Religious School kids are 
also free. Teens only $6. 

Our Congregational Meeting will be held on Sunday May 21 at noon. Elections will be 
held; the budget will be presented and you will have the opportunity to give your input 
for the good of TBD. A light lunch will be served. 

May 21 will also be the final day of Religious School, as kids and teachers get ready 
for Camp Chesed, to be held this year from June 12-16. Consider giving a Scholarship 
donation to offset expenses at the camp. 

As you can see, there is something for families of all ages and interests.  

JOIN US!!  

L9shalom, Marlene  

The PresidenT Would like To say a FeW Words& 



A message from the Rabbi  
May 2023, 

Dear Temple Beth David friends, 

One of my favorite holidays is coming up at the end of this 
month and I am looking forward to sharing its customs and 
traditions with you. 

 

The last week of May brings us to Shavuot (the feast of weeks). Our lead-up to this very 
important holiday is the process of counting each evening. For those who have been attending 
Shabbat services with me, whether in person or virtually, you have heard me talk about the 
traditions surrounding the counting of the omer and together we have been participating in 
this ancient custom.  Each day of the Omer is acknowledged by number every evening after 
nightfall, from the second night of Passover till the night before Shavuot. 

 

Counting each night is symbolically important. This process illustrates how we are taught to 
value every single day as being special all on its own. Each week of the counting, we focus on 
a different, specific Jewish value and how these values build upon one another to help us 
grow and deepen our own connection to living a holy life. 

 

What does that mean to us? Living with a sense of holiness in how we approach life, in how 
we treat others, how we use our words and our actions is one way that we stay connected to 
Adonai and to one another. Holiness is a way to internalize and maintain our integrity. 

 

What are we counting toward? We are counting the days leading to the receiving of Torah at 
Mt Sinai.  It is said that every Jewish soul stood at Sinai, born and not yet born, to witness the 
giving of the Torah. Our narrative teaches that The Divine offered us the Torah and that we 
each have to choose for ourselves to receive it. 

 

The Kotzker Rebbe was once asked: ”Why is Shavuot called Z’man Matan Torah (the time 
that the Torah was Given,' rather than 'the time the Torah was Received)?” He answered: 
“The giving took place on one day, but the receiving takes place at all times.”  

 

I look forward to “meeting you at Sinai” on Shavuot so that together, we may explore our 
own Jewish journeys, continue to build and reinforce our own sense of holiness, and choose, 
again and again, to receive Torah. 

 

L’hitraot, 

Rabbi Karen Tashman 

 



 

IMPORTANT INFORMATION FROM THE BOARD ON 
THE UPCOMING ELECTION 

It is time to make your voice heard! 
 

POSITIONS UP FOR ELECTION  
at  

CONGREGATIONAL MEETING, May 21st 

   
POSITIONS UP FOR ELECTION AND THOSE REMAINING TO BE FILLED 

AT THE UPCOMING CONGREGATIONAL MEETING, MAY 21,2023   
   CURRENT/INCUMBENT        ANNOUNCED CANDIDATE First Vice President Ronnie Cohen            Marty Reiman        Recording Secretary Tina Hager           Marilyn Rosenberg  Fundraising Co-Directors Mickie Fligleman           Mickie Fligleman,                Tina Langsam & Lori Laskin  Budget & Finance Director Marilyn Rosenberg     Caring Director  Marty Reiman           Kathy Avalares  Cultural Arts Director Moshe Plager           Moshe Plager 

 

. 

  



Letzte neues* from your BOARD  AND your 
committees ! 

 
TBD Board meeting, April 19th , 2023 

 
 

1. The budget for 2023-2024 was passed by the Board; it will now go to the 
Congregation at our May 21 meeting. 
 

2. The Building and Grounds Chair gave estimates for new carpeting for the 
Bimah and a new dishwasher. The flooring will be ordered ASAP; the 
dishwasher will be ordered as soon as it is fully funded by donations. We 
still need approximately $2000 for a Hobart dishwasher. 
 

3. The Board has asked the Ritual Committee to research and recommend 
changes to our services, i.e., time, Torah service, etc.  
Any suggestions should be sent to chefjudy2@aol.com. 
 

4. The Cultural Arts chair noted a date change for the showing of <Cast A 
Giant Shadow.= The new date will be June 25. 
 

5. The Stephens Family were approved as new members. 
 



 



Letzte neues* from your BOARD  AND your 
committees ! 

April Meeting with the Fundraising Committee 
The Fundraising Committee met 

on April 4th, for a follow-up 
discussion of the food fest, and 
also discuss future fundraising 

activities.  

The food fest and Bazaar activity 
was, as probably all of you know 
by now, a success that is from a fundraising point of view but it was also a success 
from an organizational point of view, where everyone cooperated and worked 
together, for the best of TBD. 

The <Babushka Babes,= the TBD baking team, led by Jan Humphreys, noted that they 
sold everything that was baked, and that they could have sold so much more. 

Some future changes will be made 3 we need to be more pro-active when it comes to 
meet and invite non-members. A pen and a notebook (the analogue type with paper 
pages, not the digital ones) is a forceful tool, when it comes to make follow-ups on 
our visitors. Many of them wanted to be invited again, and we need their contact 
information. 

Mickie made a drastic change of planning from last year, when the vendors was 
driving in, for unloading their products and needed to get out of way with their car 
and trailer. She made them drive out, in the very northeastern part of our parking lot, 
over the lawn, at the crossing of Antelope Street and Pomeroy Road.  

Doing that, the next vendor could drive in and unload the products. Very effective! 

The street-signs has to be fewer, and put up, close to a telephone pole. The latter is 
obviously a rule by the county. If not, we risk that they will be taken away. 

Since the food fest was such a success, the committee decided to suggest to de 
board, to make another similar food fest, during the autumn of 2023. 

Summary written by  
your editor, Ken Becker 

 



Letzte neues* from your BOARD  AND your 
committees ! 

Religious School 
The month of April was full of great events at 
Temple Beth David and our Religious School.  
Passover started out the month. The children 
learned about Passover, and created crafts 
including decorating their own Afikomen bags, 
which were sewn by Jan Humphreys, with 
lettering by Nava Cohen.  

Of course, many families attended the Passover 
Seder and the children could then look for their 
own hidden Afikomen!   

The next event was an Intergenerational 
Shabbat Service with a Potluck kiddush.  

Students had a chance to not only have a 
wonderful dinner but to sing on the Bima 
during the service.   

Finally, this month Ha9atsmaut was celebrated 
with the students learning about Israel and 
attending a barbecue with the whole 
Congregation.  There will be more great events to come in May!   

Also, looking ahead, Camp Chesed will be resuming the week of June 12th.  Registration has 
begun, and an application can be found on the Temple website.  

Our shoe fund raiser for camp is continuing, any 
shoe donations are appreciated!   

 

We have received some sponsors and a donation for 
Camp Chesed which is also appreciated.  

There is still time to sponsor for camp, all sponsors 
will be recognized at the completion of camp in 
June. 

Karen Moore 
TBD Education Director 
 

 



Letzte neues* from your BOARD  AND your 
committees ! 

TBD Pesach Dinner ! 

 

On April 5th, TBD had invited all 
members to its traditional Seder dinner.  

The social hall was filled with people and catered by the Florida-based, NY style 
TooJays Catering.  

Rabbi Karen Tashman led our youths from the TBD religious school through 
some of the songs, followed by some reading and singing efforts by the rest of 
the somewhat older members, table by table.  

Finally, After a long search, Nathan found the afikomen, and was really happy, 
when he realized that he had won a price. 

 



Letzte neues* from your BOARD  AND your 
committees ! 

TBD remember and celebrates  
Yom Hazikron remembrance day and  

Yom Ha´Aztmaut celebration day, on April, 23rd 

 

TBD Religious School and 
Congregants celebrated 
Israel9s 75th birthday on 
Sunday, April 23 with an 
indoor barbeque, beautiful 
music played by our violinist, 
Jill Pfluke, and Hatikvah sung 
by a few of our cantorial 
soloists 3 Lynn Budnick, 
Gayle Redding, and Amanda 
Veldorale-Griffin.   

Over fifty people joined us in celebrating.  

Our rabbinical candidate led 
the religious school kids in 
singing happy birthday, and 
we learned about some of the 
contributions Israelis have 
provided to modern-day 
society (like the cell phone!).   

The indoor barbeque had 
options for hot dogs, coleslaw, 
potato salad, and delicious desserts including a cake decorated for 
Israel9s birthday. 

 



Letzte neues* from your BOARD  AND your 
committees ! 

Did you know ? TBD got a new streaming system. 
Some of you, who connect to the TBD <Yad= service, the video streaming system of TBD, 
have maybe noted a slight change of the picture quality. 
  
The old computer TBD used for streaming 
wanted to retire.  
It made its point clear to everyone, sending 
out green pictures from time to time. The 
service was hardly enjoyable. 
 
The executive board took a decision to get a 
new computer, but also two new cameras, 
since the old camera didn´t fulfill the 
requirements of the new techniques. 
Though, it still works, and can be used as a 
backup. 
While looking for a new computer, Marty Reiman was kind enough to donate a gaming 
computer, and even being a few years old, it behaved much better, than the old one.  
Our 2nd VP, Larry Jasper, and Ken Becker was asked to get the computer in shape for the TBD 
Yad system.  
Meanwhile, the two new HD cameras arrived, together 
with a new controller unit for moving and directing the 
cameras, as well as a video-mixer, the latter allowing not 
only the two cameras to be connected, but also connect 
the picture from the Rabbis laptop, up at the bimah. We 
now have three video sources, instead of one, and there 
is still a 4th option to connect an additional camera, if 
needed, i.e., at the social hall or at some activity outside 
the temple.  
Larry and Ken, with the kind support by Bill Hager, were 
working for several days to get the system up and 
running, and even if there are some minor adjustments 
to be made, the system is now offering High-Definition video, during the services. There are 
still some adjustments to be done when it comes to the sound. 
 
Larry, who ordered the equipment on Kens recommendation, worked hard with the physical 
installation of the camera system and two new computer monitors.  
Ken was focusing on getting the cameras, the camera controller unit, the video mixer, and 
the computer to work as a system. In the pictures above , you can see the system spread out 
on a table, to verify that everything is working, as well as a hard-working 2nd vice President. 
Kathy Avalares is now, under the supervision of Larry Jasper, learning to run the new Yad 
system. 
/ Your editor, Ken Becker 



Sharing Simchas !  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Congratulations to Ryan Alec Stillman  

on winning the Marc Adam Osipoff 
Memorial Scholarship for excellence in 

academic  and community service 
achievements.   

He is the grandson of Rochelle Singer.  

Barbara and Ron Osipoff wish Ryan a successful college 
career.  

He will be majoring in computer science and finance at 
USF.  

Marc would be proud to know that such a fine young man 
won the award named for him. 

Sincerely, Barbara and Ron Osipoff. 



 

 

 
 
 From all of us, at Temple Beth David ! 

 
Welcoming our new members: 

Danica Stephens, Erin Stephens & 
Family   

 
We hope that you will enjoy our 

friendly family.  
Welcome! 



 



 



 



 



 



 
 

The TBD Caring Committee 
 

÷ The Caring Committee´s mission is to get in touch 
with any TBD member who needs any kind of 

support. 
 

÷ The Caring Committee has been truly dedicated to 
contacting all of our TBD members during the 

covid-19 pandemic. Our message has been sincere 
and hopefully appreciated by all. 

 
÷ Please notify the Temple Office, or the chairperson 

of the committee, Marty Reiman, with any concerns 
regarding health issues, be it mental or physical. 

We have resources to help. 

 

TBD Office: 352-686-7034     

Marty Reiman: 352-442-2828   



NAMI offers the NAMI Family-to-Family Education Program free of charge to participants, the next
class is scheduled for Tuesday, April 11, 2023 at 6:00 pm to 8:30 pm. For more information or to be
added to the roster, please contact Sam at (352) 684-9703 or programs@namihernando.org. 

NAMI, the National Alliance on Mental Illness, is the nation9s 
largest grassroots mental health organization dedicated to 
building better lives for the millions of Americans affected by 
mental illness. NAMI Hernando is an affiliate of NAMI 
Florida. NAMI Hernando and dedicated volunteer members 
and leaders work tirelessly to raise awareness and provide 
essential education, advocacy and support group programs 
for people in our community with mental health conditions 
and their loved ones. 

NAMI Family-to-Family is a free, 8-session education program for family, friends and significant others of
adults with mental health conditions. NAMI Family-to-Family provides information about anxiety, 
depressive disorders, schizophrenia, bipolar disorder and other mental health conditions. Other topics 
covered include communication, problem solving, treatment and recovery. 

The course is designed to increase understanding and advocacy skills while helping participants maintain 
their own well-being. The program is taught by trained family members who have a loved one with a 
mental health condition. NAMI Family-to-Family is an evidence-based program (EB). For information on the 
research base for the program, visit nami.org/research.

<This course overall was the single most, 
without a doubt, helpful and informative 
thing ever offered in all my years searching 
for answers&it has helped me to 
understand better and communicate more 
effectively with my brother.= 

<The course has helped me to realize that 
my son is still inside the body that is often 
times hidden by the mental illness and that 
I am not alone in this.= 

About NAMI 

Participant Perspectives 

This program is made possible by these sponsorships. 

Temple Beth David
13158 Antelope St.
Spring Hill, FL 34609

(352) - 686 - 7034
awareness@namihernando.org

Register at: https://F2Fapril2023.eventbrite.com

Class Location: 



 

 
 

 

 

 

 

TEMPLE BETH DAVID SUMMER CAMP ! 

 
Save the Date! 

June 12th - June 16th 2023 
 

Temple Beth David will be holding , 
a fun filled week of Jewish themed activities and 
learning for children and youth. 

 

Register online 

          today! 

 

÷ Children and Youth ages 
5 -13 

÷ Time: 9 am 3 3 pm 
÷ $180 for the week (1st 

child).  
÷ $120 for additional 

children 

Temple Beth David 

13158 Antelope St.,  

Spring Hill FL 34609 

Contact: Temple Beth David: 
352-686-7034 

Email: tbdflschool@gmail.com 

Online Forms: 

https://www.tbdfl.org/
religious-school  



 



 



 

NO REASON TO BEAT AROUND THE BURNING BUSH! 

10 REASONS TEMPLE BETH DAVID IS FOR YOU. 

  

1] Warm, Friendly, Welcoming Jewish Congregation 

2) Thought-Provoking, Interactive Messages From Rabbi & Cantorial Soloists 

3) Inspirational, Lively Musical Services 

4) Beautiful Sanctuary and Social Hall 

5) Exciting Jewish Adult Education Classes 

6) Entertaining Social Gatherings 

7) Many Dinners, Fairs, Shows, Activities 

8) Educationally Stimulating Religious School 

9) Engaging, Enjoyable Bar/Bat Mitzvah Instruction 

10) Affordable Dues. Check Out Our Dues Compared to Others 

  
TBD is a great place to make friends and it’s within 30 minutes of 

most residents of Hernando, Citrus and Pasco Counties.  
(Another two reasons to join the congregation!) 

For further information, please contact Temple Beth David at: 

13158 Antelope St. • Spring Hill, FL 34609 • 352-686-7034  

Email: administrator@tbdfl.org • Website: tbdfl.org
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Andrea Bahnken May 6* 
Gloria Goldman May 11* 
Roslyn Franken May 13* 
Tina Langsam - Leventhal May 16 
Jeff Berdass May 17* 
Manny Leventhal May 18* 

Andrea Bahnken May 6 

Gloria Goldman May 11 

Roslyn Franken May 13 

Tina Langsam - Leventhal May 16 

Jeff Berdass May 17 

Manny Leventhal May 18 

 

For those, 
who we love& 

Harriet & Richard Fine,  May 11th 
Stacie & Matthew Borowski, May 28th   



 

 
GENERAL FUND 

Don Kern 
Harvey & Denise Schonwald 

Donald A Kern 
Aaron Himmel 

Stuart & Donna Deutsch 
Ellen Frank 

Carol Lister4Gift Card 
 

SECURITY 
Ken Becker 

Rosalie Kelly 
 

CAMP CHESED SPONSORSHIP FUND  
Ronald Osipoff 
Marlene Shaw 
Scott Hollander 

Marilyn Rosenberg 
Premier Community Healthcare, Spring Hill 

 
CULTURAL ARTS FUND 

Steven & Ron Ettinger 
 

RABBI´s DISCRETIONARY FUND 
Eileen & Gary Beaman 3 Sale of Chometz 

Jayne Greenman 3 Sale of Chometz 
Deborah Hauptman 

 
 
 

 
 

Donations 

Thank you for your kind donations to TBD! 



 
DISHWASHER / FREEZER FUND 

 
PEANUT BUTTER 

Ron & Barbara Osipoff 
Miriam Silberstein 

 
YAHRZEIT 

 
Joyce Satz 3 Dick Satz 

Rosalie Kelly 3 William Kelly 
Deborah Hauptman 3 Ira Hauptman 

Ellen & Richard Frank 3 Mildred Goldman Frank 
Scott Hollander  - Lester Hollander 

Aaron Himmel 3 Cheya Himmel 
Stuart & Donna Deutsch 3 Freida Neuwirth 

Ellen Frank 3 Nathan Frank 
 
 

 

  

 

Jack Chachkes Judy & Barry Elkin 
Henry Roman Barbara & Ron Osipoff 
Kenneth West Amanda & Todd Griffin 

Eileen & Gary Beaman Ken Aylwardt 
Sharon Amaral 3 In memory of her 

parents, 
 Ruth and Sheldon Alter 

Joan & Robert Wayne 

Pat & Marty Reiman Marlene Shaw 
Mark Land David Hoffman 

Karen Moore Judith Shane 

Thank you for your kind donations to TBD! 

Donations 



Letzte neues* from your committees ! 
*  <Letzte Neues= is Yiddish, means <Latest News=. 

From The Ritual Committee. 

 

 

 

 

 

Please, Turn Off or Silence Your Cellphone. 

Except praying together, this is the only 
allowed communication medium, in the 
sanctuary, during our religious services. 

In accordance with an established policy of TBD, please refrain 
from social conversation, writing, use of cell phones for talking, 
texting and photography, once services begin.  
Your observance of this request will preserve the sanctity of the 
service and make it more gratifying, fulfilling and enjoyable for 
all.  

Thank You, 
The Ritual Committee  
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Now online! 

 
Come learn at Temple Beth David! 

All Hebrew classes are on Zoom and facilitated 
by our dedicated and experienced teacher  

Lynn Budnick. 
 

Basic Conversational Hebrew   
Wed.     9:00 a.m. to  10:30 a.m. 
 
Hebrew 101 - Using Shalom Uv-rachah'    
Wednesday 11:00 a.m. to 12:00, noon  
 
Beginner Hebrew 101 3 Using Shalom Uv-rachah9   
Wednesday 12:30 p.m. to  2:00 p.m. 
 
Reading and translation of story book   
Wednesday evening  7:00 p.m. to  8:30 p.m. 
 
Continuing a beginner Hebrew class.    
Thursday 6:00 p.m. to  7:30 p.m.   
   
If you have had Hebrew before and wish to have a review, this is the 

class for you. 
 

For More information, please, contact Lynn Budnick. 
 
Call: 551-999-3331 or 352-688-5578.  
E-mail:  lynn12036@gmail.com. 
 
B9shalom, Lynn Budnick 



 
Email to:  
Chefjudy2@aol.com (352) 799-5342  
Mail to: 
Judy Elkin, 15162 Surrey Bend, Spring Hill, FL 
34609 

 
Include name and address of the recipient and your name and 

address as the sender. 
Indicate the occasion for sending the tree. 

Your check, made out to TBD, should be sent to the above 
address. The Tree(s) will not be ordered until the check is 

received. 
Thank you,  
Your Fundraising Committee 
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Regarding our Online Services 3  
A message from the Ritual Committee 

Since our services are being 
streamed online through 
Zoom and Facebook Live, 
we ask that you remain 

muted and keep your 
camera and microphone 
turned OFF for the entire 
service to preserve the 
sanctity of the service and 
make it more fulfilling, gratifying and more enjoyable for all. 
Thank you. / The Ritual Committee 
 

THE GIFT SHOP 
The Gift Shop is now open 
every Thursday, 11:00am 
3 1:00pm.  
To be on the safe side - Call 
the office first, and check ! 

If you need a gift, candles, 
books or a piece of Judaica, 
please call Dalia Baez 
(352)403-6558, to arrange, 
and to make your purchase. 
  



Updating information for all members 
Bring or mail this form to the Temple Beth David office.  

Temple Beth David, 13158 Antelope St. Spring Hill, FL 34609 
Phone (352) 686-7034  Email: administrator@tbdfl.org 

 
Attention TBD Office 3 forward to the Membership Committee. 

 

FAMILY RECORD INFORMATION 
Family Name:_____________________ Wedding anniversary: ____________________ 

Address: _________________________ Husbands English Name: _________________ 

City & Zip: _______________________ Husbands Hebrew Name: _________________ 

Subdivision: ______________________ Husbands Birthday: _____________________ 

Phone no: ________________________ Wife9s English Name: ____________________ 

Email: ___________________________ Wife9s Hebrew Name: ____________________ 

_________________________________ Wife9s birthday: _________________________ 

Children living at home    Birth Date  Emergency Contact, Name: 

_________________________________________ ________________________________________________ 

_________________________________________ Relation: ______________________________________ 

_________________________________________ Phone: ________________________________________ 

 

YAHRZEIT DATES YOU WISH TO OBSERVE                                         
 Name: _____________________________  Name: ________________________________ 

Date of death: ________Relation: _______  Date of Death: ________ Relation: _________ 

 Name: _____________________________ Name: ________________________________ 

Date of death: ________Relation: _______  Date of Death: ________ Relation: _________ 

Name: ___________________________ __ Name:________________________________ 
Date of death: ________Relation: _______  Date of Death: ________Relation: _________ 
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Honoring or Remembering a Friend or a Loved One 
At Temple Beth David, there are many ways in which you can honor or 

remember a loved one or a friend. With each donation an 
acknowledgement will be sent to the honoree or the family. Please 

contact the Temple Office for more information. 

 

Beautification Fund; For enhancement of the building. 

Cantorial Fund: To fund cantorial guest soloists at temple services. 

Cultural Arts Fund: To enhance Performing Arts at TBD . 

General Fund: For the operation of the Temple. 

Library Fund: For upkeep of our collection of books or to obtain additional books. 
 
Memorial Board: (In Sanctuary) : A bronze plaque can be engraved with the name 
and date of death of a loved one for $200. 

Mosaic Tile Wall: (In Social Hall): A tile can be personalized for $50. 

Pew Seat: A plaque can be engraved and affixed to a pew seat for$l80. 

Prayer Book: A bookplate can be inscribed and placed in a Shabbat Prayer Book 
for $50, High Holy Day Prayer Books for $60 or the Torah Prayer Book for $70. 

 

 

Rabbi's Salary Enhancement Fund: Dedicated to augmenting the Rabbi's salary. 

Roof Repair Fund: A reserve fund to repair or replace the roof. 

Security Fund : To increase security at TBD. 
 

Tova R isha Fund: Scholarship for Temple's Religious School. 
 

Tree of Life: A leaf can be engraved and added to the Tree of Life in the Lobby for $50. 

Rabbi's Discretionary Fund: May be used for any purpose that the Rabbi feels 
 



TREE OF LIFE ! Leaves are available on the Tree Of Life in the temple lobby. Have your leaf custom engraved to honor a loved one. Call the TBD Office for details.    SEND A CARD ! Send a tribute card to friends and family to celebrate a birthday, anniversary, or ny mitzvah !  
The cost is only $3 per card. 

  
 
To have tributes sent to 
people&   
If your last name  
Begins with A to L, contact:  
Rosalie Kelly, at 
bkelly1002@aol.com or phone Rosalie at 352-686-5754   
If your last name  begins with M 
to Z, contact:  
Harriet Fine, at 
hsfine@tampabay.rr.com or phone Harriet at 352-684-1576   

 
A Message from the President&  
Most Temple Beth David Board of Directors 
meetings are held on the third Wednesday of 

every month, at 7:30pm. 
 

Congregants are encouraged to attend. 
 

Limited time will be provided for individual 
participation only  on the 

ITEMS LISTED ON THE AGENDA. 
 

If you wish to speak, please call Marlene 
Shaw, at 352-650-4521. It is also possible to 

sign up on the meeting. 
 

Marlene Shaw, President   
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SUPPORT TEMPLE BETH DAVID& 
 

THE GIFT SHOP AT TBD 
Please sure to check out all the incredible items 

we have in the only Judaica gift shop 
in Hernando County! 
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This company is supporting Temple Beth David.   
If you can, please, support it ! 
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This company supports Temple Beth David ! 
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fgffgfgf            

             Receive Higher Interest Rates 33 
   

       Raise your Retirement Income 
          without increasing taxes 33 

 
          Pay Less taxes using 2020 tax laws 33 

 
                          Reduce or Eliminate taxes on  
                                   Social Security 33 

 

Call us for a Complimentary Appointment 
 
 
 

 

258 Mariner Blvd ; Spring Hill, Florida 34609 
Phone- 352.398.4919 - 727.498.4250 - 866.270.5075 

 
 

 Securities offered through Securities America, Inc. Member FINRA/SIPC; Gary Fecarotta and Shannon Gardner, Registered         
Representatives. Advisory services offered through Securities America Advisors, Inc.; Shannon Gardner, Financial Advisor.  

Florida Tax Advisors, LLC and Securities America are separate entities. 
Tax services offered through Advisors Tax Prep, LLC, Member NATP 

Call us to see how to avoid the costly mistakes& 
that cause retirees to pay higher taxes! 

We will show ways to potentially& 



Chai Lights - January, Tevet - Shevat, 5780 page 25 
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Chai Lights - January, Tevet - Shevat, 5780 page 26 
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SALT EXPERIENCE 
FOR TWO

RELAX ,  REFRESH,  RE-BALANCE & RECHARGE YOUR MIND,  BODY & SOUL

Located at 4242 Lake in the Woods Drive, Spring Hill, FL 34607
Call 352-600-4242 to book your appointment

Learn More About Salt Therapy at: WellComeOMCenter.com

BRING THIS AD IN

4242 Lake in the Woods Dr.
Spring Hill, FL 34607
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This company supports Temple Beth David ! 
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These fine companies are supporting Temple Beth David ! 
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These fine companies supports Temple Beth David ! 
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These companies supports Temple Beth David! Tell them where you 
noticed their advertisement! 
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These fine companies supports Temple Beth David ! Tell 
them where you noticed their advertisement! 

 

Do you want your company to 
have an advertisement,  in 

this space ? 
Get in touch with the TBD 

office! 

 

Here is a unique space, we 
reserved, just for your 

advertisement.  

Get in touch with the TBD 
office today! 
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